
All Licensed Contractors Are Invited to Register on the 

Ross Elementary School District Bidders List 

  

Notice is hereby given that the Ross Elementary School District has elected to participate in the 

California Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Act (CUPCCAA). Public projects, as 

defined by this Act and in accordance with the limits listed in Section 22032 of the Public 

Contract code, will be contracted by informal procedures as set forth in Sections 22032-22045 of 

the Public Contract Code. All licensed contractors are invited to submit the name of their firm to 

the District for inclusion in the District's list of qualified bidders for Calendar Year 2022.  

  

The California Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Commission is under the umbrella 

of the California Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Act (CUPCCAA) and provides 

for alternative bidding procedures when an agency performs public project work by contract.  

  

• Public projects of $60,000 or less may be performed by negotiated contract or by 

purchase order (PCC2032 a)  

• Public projects of $200,000 or less may be let to contract by the informal bidding 

procedures (PCC22032 b)  

• Public projects of more than $200,000 shall be let to contract by formal bidding 

procedures (PCC22032 c)  

In November of each year, participating districts place an ad in various construction trade 

journals inviting all licensed contractors to submit the name of their firm to the district for 

inclusion on the district's list of qualified bidders for the following calendar year. The Ross 

Elementary School District has completed all the necessary requirements to participate in this 

alternative bidding process and solicits your firm to register.  

  

Contractors interested in placement on the Bidding Contractors List are required to be registered 

with the State of California Department of Industrial Relations and have a current license, both 

of which are subject to verification through the State of California Department of Industrial 

Relations and the Contractors State License Board.  

  

This announcement is sent to various trade journals for publication as a requirement of 

CUPCCAA to establish and maintain a list of qualified contractors per the applicable sections of 

the Public Contract Code. This invitation is subject to any and all applicable laws, regulations, 

and standards. 

  

Contractor Registration Form 

Contractors interested in placement on the District’s 2022 Informal Bidding List, must complete 

the Contractor’s Registration Application.  Please submit the completed application to 

Counterpoint Construction Services, Attn:  Bryan Valdez, Project Engineer  

Email:  bvaldez@counterpointcs.com. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y6uUNsEhGKLZWViY9Gfz34poGAHtTiUa/view
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